














July 21, 2019 St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

SERVICE:  
Love in  
action 

"Truly I tell  
you,  

whatever  
you did for 

one of 
the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

 
 
 
 
 

 
Please pray for the repose 

of the soul of: 
 
 

Bill Giessman 
Father of Alice Maloney 

 

Mike Mizzone  
Son-In-Law of  
Nancy Goad 

 
Orlando Paez 

Brother of Mauro Paez 

 
Mark Your Calendars!  

Blood Drive Coming Soon 
 

Mississippi Valley Regional Blood  
Center will be in the Parish Center on 
WEDNESDAY, August 14, 3:00pm – 
7:00pm.  If you do not make a blood 
donation elsewhere after June 20, you 
will be eligible to donate at this drive.  
DID YOU KNOW? …   
*Most donors taking medications are        
  acceptable. 
*Most Diabetics can donate. 
*Most people with controlled high  
   pressure can donate. 
 

The need is always great.  Please    
consider donating.  Mark your         
calendar now and plan to join us.  

Coalition For Life St. Louis Benefit 
July 30th at 6:30pm at Queeny Park. Guest 

Speaker: Tony Melendez 
 

Although born without his arms, he became a celebrated  
musician, motivational speaker and pro-Life advocate.   
There is no charge for the Dinner and Program, but a free  
will offering will be taken.  20 spots available.  Please 
contact Sylvia Kiphart at 636-978-8803 to RSVP by July 
21st.  We intend to carpool for this event. 

Help Wanted 
 

Our Church front doors are in need  
of some work.  The oak doors were  
originally varnished.  We have sanded  
them twice since moving in, but that type  
finish cannot hold up in the weather here. 
 

Everyone we contacted just wants to brush on  
varnish again.  We are trying to find someone  
to sand all six doors and apply an OIL finish.  Do you 
know anyone who could tackle this task?  If yes, please 
call Jim in the parish office at 636-240-3721 ext. 225. 

July 21, 2019 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
GN 18: 1-10A; PS15:2-5; COL 1:24-28; LK 10:38-42 
 

In today’s Gospel reading from St. Luke, we receive 
a reminder about the proper use of the gift of time, a 
fundamental aspect of a stewardship way of life. Our 
passage highlights one of the most famous dinner 
parties ever thrown, recalling the day that Martha and 
Mary hosted our Lord in their home. We are told that 
Martha, as a good steward, welcomes Christ in but 

then becomes “burdened with much serving” while her sister and fellow hostess choos-
es to simply sit with Jesus, listening to Him speak.  
 
Martha becomes indignant at Mary’s behavior and complains to Jesus, “Lord, do you 
not care that my sister has left me by myself to do the serving? Tell her to help me.” 
But Jesus, in His infinite wisdom, refuses to get pulled in to this sisterly spat. Instead, 
He offers Martha a fresh way to look at the situation. “Martha, Martha, you are anx-
ious and worried about many things. There is need of only one thing.”  
 
What is that one thing? It is to put Jesus first in our lives and above all other things; to 
“sit at his feet” and listen as Mary did, giving Him the first priority of our time no mat-
ter how busy we think we are. When we truly commit to putting Christ first in our daily 
lives through a regular time of prayer and frequent participation in the sacraments we 
will find that all our other concerns become less pressing, less overwhelming.  
 
Why is this so? Because the time we invest in our relationship with God saturates all 
aspects of our lives with His grace. And because God cannot be outdone in generosity. 
He will abundantly reward any sacrifice we make in order to spend time with Him.  
    
               ~ Excerpts from: Catholic Diocese of Wichita 
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Envelopes (415)& On Line 
Loose 
Total 

June 30, 2019 
 

$         29,338 
$           1,383 
$         30,721 
Needed to sustain our mission 

7/1/2018 - 6/30/2019 
 

$               1,829,992 
$         64,973 
$            1,894,965 
 

         $1,976,900 

It takes an average weekly collection of $37,300 to sustain our parish mission. 
“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another  

as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”     1Peter 4:10 

Loan Balance as of 6/30/2019: $1,633,120 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation, and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

SERVICE:  
Love in  
action 

"Truly I tell  
you,  

whatever  
you did for 

one of 
the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

SVDP Donation Truck ~ Save the Date!! 
 

Wondering what to do with your used sofa, chair, kitchen table, or bike?   The  
weekend of September 7-8, there will be a St. Vincent de Paul truck located  
on our North Parking Lot accepting your donations.  More information will be  

available when the weekend gets closer.  In the meantime, please use our SVDP donation bins  
located on both our North and South Parking Lots to donate your gently used  clothing.  Thank you for your support! 

 

GIRL SCOUT TROOP 314 HELPS FAMILY IN NEED 
 

The Assumption Girl Scout Troop 314 donated their extra money they received during their cookie 
drive to help our neighbors in need. Our Assumption Saint Vincent DePaul wanted to properly rec-
ognize the Scouts, so we invited them over to the SVdP Center to take a little tour of our food pan-
try, our meeting area and we explained how the SVdP Conference operates. We were delighted to 
show them shelves filled with the personal care items donated from their April Shower Collection. 
After they presented us with the financial gift, we then opened it up for any questions. The Scouts 
had many thoughtful questions, which led to several discussions on helping our neighbors in need. 
 

The Girl Scout donation was put toward helping a homeless 29 year old man, who was going to be 
on the street with his one year old son.  With the Scouts support and our Parish support, the man & 
his son received food, temporary housing and a bus ticket to Texas where he has family and friends. 
He was so appreciative of the help, so that he was not on the street homeless with his little boy.  
Thank you Girl Scouts for your personal care items, financial support and we also thank the parish 
for their food & financial support in helping our neighbors in need. Over the last 12 months you 
have helped over 2600 people. 
 

For those that do not know, our SVDP donation box is on the wall by the elevator off the Narthex of 
the church. 

SVDP 
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“Do not  
neglect  

hospitality,  
for through it 
some have 

unknowingly 
entertained 

angels.”   
 

- Hebrews 
13:2 

 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is held 
twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 

 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

St. Monica . . . Pillar of Hospitality 

Cൺඋൽංඇൺඅ Rං඀ൺඅං Cൾඇඍൾඋ 
20Aඋർඁൻංඌඁඈඉ Mൺඒ Dඋංඏൾ 
Sඍ. Lඈඎංඌ, Mංඌඌඈඎඋං 63119 

P) 314-792-7841 
ൺඋർඁඌඍඅ.ඈඋ඀ 

 

 

ARCHDIOCESE OF ST. LOUIS                    OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP  

July 9, 2019  
   
   
To the Faithful of the Archdiocese of St. Louis,    
   
We must all be deeply saddened by the devastation our brothers and sisters living along flooded 
rivers in our community are realizing, now that the near all-time historic high waters are receding.  
After an initial assessment, several hundred households mostly in St. Charles and Lincoln Coun-
ties have been affected  with major damage or a complete loss.  I ask the Lord to carry those who 
are suffering and who have lost so much.    
   
To help provide immediate and long-term aid to those impacted by this most recent natural disas-
ter, I am asking our nearly 200 parishes in 11 counties to participate in a second collection at all 
Masses this weekend or the weekend after (July 13-14 or July 20-21).  Funds raised will go direct-
ly to relief efforts provided by Catholic Charities of St. Louis and Sts. Joachim and   Ann Care 
Service.  
   
 Donations can also be made directly to Catholic Charities of St. Louis via mail at P.O. Box  
 952393, St. Louis, MO 63195-2393 (please note Disaster Relief Fund) or online at  
www.ccstl.org/donate (select Disaster Relief Fund in the giving menu).  Donations can be made  
directly to Sts. Joachim and Ann Care Service via mail at 4116 McClay Road St. Charles, MO  
63304 (please note Flood Recovery) or online at https://donorbox.org/jacares-donation  
(select Flood Recovery in the giving menu).    
  
I will be offering Mass for those who have been impacted in this natural disaster.  I ask you to  
please join your prayers to mine for our neighbors who must now rebuild their lives.  
  
   
Sincerely ours in Christ,  
 
 
 

 
 
 Most Reverend Robert J. Carlson  
 Archbishop of St. Louis 
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 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  July 21, 2019 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
Please send 1300 copies of the bulletin!  
 

 


